
I thought I had walked into the United Nations when I dropped in on the 

World Cultures Fair held at POBMS this week.  Over 40 different cultures 

were represented at this year's event.  Prior to the event students had 

devoted a great deal of time to researching the history, geography and fun 

facts about various countries and cultures.  They 

made colorful and 

informative poster-boards 

and slideshows to display 

at the fair.   

 

Additionally, many wore 

traditional clothing 

specific to the culture that 

they were presenting, and 

shared pictures, trinkets 

and precious souvenirs.   

 

Food tasting abounded 

throughout the event as visitors 

were able to sample culinary 

treats of various cultures from 

around the globe.  The other 

grades visited the fair, and some 

parents, teachers and 

administrators also stopped by to 

take part in this year's festivities.   

 

Thank you to all the students who made the event such a success!  Special 

thanks also to the Foreign Language teachers and Administrators at 

POBMS for their commitment in making this an enjoyable and educational 

experience for all. They really showed us that “It’s a small world after all”. 


